
 
 

  
                                                    

 
Amblecote T4T’s 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We will be holding a “Fabulous Finish” on Wednesday 25th May 2016 at 10.30am, we 

would like to invite you or a family member to this Stay and Play session to support your 

child. If this is not your child’s day at T4T’s then please still come along with your child 

at 10.30am to enjoy the activities. 

 

We will be hosting activities that the children have particularly enjoyed throughout our 

topic of the “Hungry Caterpillar”. 

 

We will be charging a £1.00 entrance fee, this is to pay for refreshments that will be 

available for adults and children at the end of the session. Raffle tickets will be on sale 

for a “Book Raffle” week beginning 16th May, these will be available to purchase at the 

end of each session and the winners will be announced at the “Fabulous Finish” Stay and 

Play. We look forward to seeing you there, 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

The T4T’S Team. 

 

 

 

Child’s Name ________________________________________________________ 

 

 

I will be attending the “Fabulous Finish” event on Wednesday 25th May 2016  

                                                                                                                              

 

 

I will not be attending the “Fabulous Finish” event on Wednesday 25th May 2016 
 

 

 
Another family member will attend with my child their name is: 

 

 

______________________________________________________ 

 
T4T’S Manager Eve Bradley 
Amblecote Primary School 

School Drive 
Amblecote 

Stourbridge 
West Midlands 

DY8 4DQ 
 

Tel: 01384 818372 


